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To:  Mayor and Town Council 

From: Cheryl Davenport, Interim Director of Finance 

CC:  Wade Carroll, Interim Town Manager 
 Holly Fimbres, Town Secretary/RMO 
 Patrick Arata, Police Chief 
 
Re:  Notice of Public Hearing – Crime Control and Prevention District Budget 
 Town Council Meeting, August 13, 2019 

 

Agenda Item: 
Conduct a Public Hearing regarding the Trophy Club Crime Control and Prevention District 
(CCPD) Budget for Fiscal Year 2020, submitted to the Town Council by the CCPD Board (W. 
Carroll). 
 
Background and Explanation: 
The Town Council is required to have one public hearing on the proposed CCPD Budget.  This 
item satisfies that requirement. 
 
Legal Review: 
Not applicable. 
 
Board/Commission/ or Committee Recommendation: 
The CCPD Board approved the Fiscal Year 2020 Budget on July 15, 2019.   
 
Staff Recommendation: 
Not applicable. 
 
Attachments: 

• Fiscal Year 2020 CCPD Budget 


